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What a busy start we’ve had to our school year. The  

holidays came around early this year so we had lots of Rosh 
Hashanah and Yom Kippur teaching to get in right at the 

beginning. Our orientation day has become an annual 
event where new parents are welcomed and those  

returning are reacquainted with the curriculum and each 
other.  With much excitement 

and plates of bagels and cream cheese, we met 
in our classrooms to learn about all the fun the new 
school year has in store. We progressed to the play 

yard for the second half of the orientation where the 
children explored the numerous activities available and the 

parents got to know each other. It’s a nice way to begin the year.  

We will soon be greeted by the sukkah in our yard. The children love seeing it 
and having lunch in it.  We’ll meet Rabbi Myers there and take turns shaking 

the lulav and taking a whiff of the etrog.  Before you know it 
we’ll meet with our Rabbi again, this time in the Sanctuary, to 
learn about Simchat Torah. The children love climbing up on 

the bimah to get a look at the open Torah, 
close and personal.   

I hope that your year has begun as joyfully 
and sweet as ours at the ECLC. 

B’Shalom, Vanessa 


